LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Take public safety seriously

Dear Editor,

The next Planning Commission meeting to voice/stop the RV park is
Jan 3, at 6 pm. Please attend in person if you can at the Milton
Township Offices. The developer has submitted a second Special Land
Use Application which needs all our voices heard to stop possible
contamination of all of our shallow wells, natural wetlands, rivers and
lakes, and pollution from such a development in our small community.
The addition of cars, golf carts, and people traffic crossing Torch River
Road to the marina will be overwhelming and dangerous. Public safety
needs to be taken seriously. Our law enforcement and first responders
are too small in numbers to rapidly respond to added problems that
could occur from 70 RV’s and 160-plus more cars during the seasonal
months. Not to mention the additional traffic from the DNR launch site
at the Torch River bridge that will be additional traffic once the new
parking is completed. Please check the Township

website: miltontownship.org or the TESA website TESAORG.org for
the Zoom link on Jan 3rd and join in.

Steve & Irene Quick, Rapid City



